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          Friday 23rd February 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Y5 Easter Hope Journey – Wednesday 27th March 2024 

Year 5 will be attending the Easter Hope Journey at Kelsall Methodist Chapel on the morning of 
Wednesday 27th March 2024. We will leave school at 9.00 am and return in time for lunch.  The 
journey is a presentation of the Easter Story which will include participation in activities that retell 
the events. Children should wear their school uniform. Drinks and snacks will be provided at the 
Chapel during the visit. 

The cost of this trip will be £4.55. Please consent and make payment online at SchoolMoney by 
Friday 22nd March 2024.  Should you require financial assistance towards the cost of the trip, 
please speak in confidence with Mrs Badger. 
 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kind regards. 
 

Mrs Smith 

Year 5 Class Teacher 
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